
We are delighted to announce the 6th Annual Research Conference of the International Collaborative 
for Best Care for the Dying Person "A Good Ending - Good for All". This will incorporate the final  

conference of the ERANet-LAC CODE project: "International Care Of the Dying Evaluation (CODE):  
quality of care for cancer patients as perceived by bereaved relatives". The conference will include  

seminars, workshops, oral and poster presentations based on submitted abstracts, and covering a wide 
range of topics linked to care of the dying and societal engagement with death and dying. 

 

The conference will take place in Bergen, Norway in November 2019. It is hosted by the University of 
Bergen in collaboration with the Regional Centre of Excellence for Palliative Care, Western Norway and 

the International Collaborative for Best Care for the Dying Person.  
 

We look forward to seeing you in Bergen in November! 
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Information and registration available at   
http://link.uib.no/agoodending  
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